
 
 
 
December 5, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Phillip A. Covington III 
Special Project Manager – Edwards Aquifer Protection Program 
City of San Antonio 
Parks and Recreation Department 
P.O. Box 839966 
San Antonio, Texas 78283-3966 
 
RE: Edwards Aquifer Authority Representative for the City of San Antonio’s Conservation 

Advisory Board 
 
Dear Mr. Covington: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to notify the City of San Antonio (City) that the Edwards Aquifer 
Authority (EAA) hereby appoints Mr. Thomas Marsalia as its representative to the City’s 
Conservation Advisory Board (CAB). As the EAA’s Aquifer Sustainability Manager, Mr. Marsalia is 
very knowledgeable about the City’s Edwards Aquifer Protection Program and brings with him a 
deep understanding of the scientific and technical aspects of protecting property within the 
Edwards watershed. 
 
Mr. Marsalia will be replacing Mr. Brock Curry, who will be retiring from the EAA in January 2023 
and who has served as EAA’s CAB representative since April 2014.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Roland Ruiz 
General Manager 
 
cc: Nancy Cano, Boards & Commissions Liaison 
 




